
April 4, 2024. At the bottom of this page is a link to our corporate record at the 
Hawaii Dept. of Commerce and Consumer Affairs (DCCA). 

Note that it says our account is “not in good standing.” The only reason for this is
that we filed our Annual Report 2 days after the March 31 deadline. There are no
other complaints.

Our Annual Meeting, at which the new officers were elected, was on March 30, 
so there wasn't much of a time window to file before the March 31 deadline. This
deadline, unfortunately, cannot be changed. DCCA now says it will take 6-8 
weeks to process our filing before we can be placed in good standing again. 
That might not happen until May or early June 2024. If you have any questions, 
please email us.

Here is the link to our account at DCCA
https://hbe.ehawaii.gov/documents/business.html?fileNumber=94341D2 
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